
HIBISCUS IS THERE TO HELP WHEN
CHILDREN & FAMILIES NEED US.

SAFECARE HELPS SINGLE DAD
Brandon is a single dad with three children who was referred to SafeCare.
Brandon has a severe disability due to an on-the-job injury. His children’s

mother has a substance abuse problem and refused to get treatment, so Brandon
was awarded custody.

Brandon needed assistance and SafeCare was there to help.

Brandon was determined to be a good parent and keep his children. He
cooperated with weekly home visits and successfully completed the parent/

infant interaction, home safety and health modules of the SafeCare curriculum.
Thank you for helping families like Brandon's to be safe and have the tools and

resources they need to provide loving homes.



Your donation directly supports children.
Each year we must raise over $3 million to care for children.

WE NEED YOUR HELP!  We cannot let the current economic struggles we 
are all facing keep us from providing the care children and families need.

​Please click below to directly support children & families who need us. 

Donate

For more information, please contact Michelle King, CDO
mking@hcc4kids.org | 561.452.5791

PROGRAM SPOTLIGHT

SAFECARE
SafeCare is an evidence-based, at-home
education and training program for parents
who are at-risk or have been reported for child
abuse or neglect. The goal is to ensure
children are protected and families can
provide a safe home environment.

SafeCare is available to families in St. Lucie
and Indian River Counties who have one or

more risk factors including substance abuse, domestic violence, teenage parents,
parents of special needs children, single parents, and low-income families. Studies
have found the program effective for families struggling with substance use, intimate
partner violence, and depression — all factors that increase the risk of child
abuse and neglect. SafeCare is a collaboration between Hibiscus Children’s Center
and Behavior Basics, Inc.

Learn more about
SAFECARE

https://hibiscuschildrenscenter.org/donate-2/
mailto:mking@hcc4kids.org
https://hibiscuschildrenscenter.org/programs-svcs/safe-care/


OUR COMMUNITY MAKING A DIFFERENCE!
The Indian River Club, Head Hea ​rts and Hands, continued their
annual tradition of donating luggage to the Hibiscus Village. We
appreciate this kind donation for youth, it makes a difference in

their lives!

You can help make a difference for children too! Contact us at
development@hcc4kids.org if your business or group would like to host a
fundraiser or share your services to benefit the children and families we

serve.  Everyone can make a difference!

Your Monthly Giving accomplishes
so much for children! 

​Hibiscus plans monthly for expenses. As costs
rise, it puts a strain on our already tight
budget, but as tight as the budget gets, we
will not waiver from giving children the smiles
and joys of experiencing their first-ever
birthday party, hairstyle, first dance, or Honor
Roll celebration. Thank You for making this
possible!

Become a SUSTAINER

mailto:development@hcc4kids.org
https://hibiscuschildrenscenter.org/becomeasustainer/


WAYS TO GET INVOLVED & HELP KIDS!
Tour the Village in Vero Beach or Shelter in Jensen Beach.

Support our special events and community events to benefit Hibiscus.

Host a fundraiser through your business or at your home, online, social media, etc.

Use your social networks to spread awareness & information.

Donate your birthday, anniversary or other special occasions.

Donate household items, clothing, furniture or other gently used items to our thrift store.

Volunteer your time at the thrift store, Village, Shelter, or join our Guild.

Donate. Leave Hibiscus in your will. Check if your business provides matching gifts.

Shop online with charitable platforms and select Hibiscus whenever possible.

These are just a few examples of how you can help change children's lives. If you
would like more information, please visit our website or contact us at

development@hcc4kids.org.

Wine & Dine | Vero Beach | February 11, 2023
Wine & Dine info

Jo Covelli Luncheon | Sailfish Point Country Club | March 6, 2023
Jo Covelli Luncheon info

Blue Ribbon Luncheon & Fashion Show | Oak Harbor Club | April 5, 2023
Blue Ribbon Luncheon info

Contact for more information:
Indian River County - LMurray@hcc4kids.org | Martin County - LSwift@hcc4kids.org

https://hibiscuschildrenscenter.org/
mailto:development@hcc4kids.org
https://hibiscuschildrenscenter.org/hibiscus-childrens-center-wine-dine-2/
https://hibiscuschildrenscenter.org/jo-covelli-luncheon/
https://hibiscuschildrenscenter.org/blue-ribbon-luncheon-fashion-show-2023/
mailto:LMurray@hcc4kids.org
mailto:LSwift@hcc4kids.org


 HIBISCUS IS HIRING!
Hibiscus is looking for Caring, Committed and Compassionate

individuals who want to be part of a great team helping children! 
Hiring Bonuses!  *See details for applicable positions.

Employment Details 

Visit our Website
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